JADE DENTAL PRACTICE Always Smiling!

Tel: 01233 632228 Email: reception@jadedental.co.uk

Website: www.jadedental.co.uk



Welcome to our Practice newsletter. Our aim is to provide you with news and views from the Practice as well as featuring key dental procedures and information to help you improve your smile and dental health.

There have been a few changes at the Practice. It is almost a year since Dr. Afshan Mirza joined us and we are pleased to welcome two new members to our Team. Dr. Ian Mapp joined us in October 2016 and Jessica Smith recently joined the Hygiene Department. In addition to our Wednesday late night clinic, this means that we can now offer convenient late night appointments on a Thursday.



Dr. Ian Mapp qualified from the Royal Dental Hospital School, London in 1977. Along with good diagnostic skills, Ian has a keen interest in restorative dentistry and minor oral surgery. He also enjoys treating children and nervous patients.

Dr. Mapp ran his own practice in Hythe for over 20 years and therefore brings with him a wealth of knowledge and experience.



Jessica qualified from Leeds University in 2016 with a Distinction in Dental Hygiene and Dental Therapy. She was also presented with three prizes from the University for consistently delivering the best overall care for dental hygiene, therapy and paediatrics.

Jessica can provide fillings along with hygiene treatments, oral health instruction and dietary advice. Her warm personality and gentle manner help put her patients at ease.

Please join us in wishing lan and Jessica every success in their new roles!

National Smile Month

15th May - 15th June 2017

To find out more visit www.nationalsmilemonth.org



Convenient Early/Late & Saturday Clinics
Daily Emergency Appointments
Appointments can be arranged by email at
reception@jadedental.co.uk

Hygiene Services

Did you know that poor oral hygiene is associated with higher levels of heart disease? The most common strain of bacteria found in plaque can cause blood clots that induce heart attacks when they escape into the bloodstream.

Research has also shown that patients who regularly visit the hygienist suffer from less dental problems in the long term and many of our patients will verify this.

With our expanded Hygiene Department we can now offer more appointments, especially in our popular Wednesday evening clinic.

For healthy teeth and a healthy heart, book an appointment today for a sparkling clean and polish and feel the difference!

Facebook Prize Draw Winner Kay Corbishley

In April, we ran a competition on the Jade Dental Practice Facebook page to win a Sonicare Electric Toothbrush.

Thank you to everyone that liked and shared our page and congratulations, Kay!

Please follow Jade Dental Practice to keep informed of news and future offers.